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Dear AAIDD members:

 

I hope this message finds you well and relaxed from a wonderful holiday season.

 

I wanted to update you on the current activities of the Association.

 

This continues to be an active year for the Association.  The Executive Director Search Committee has recommended finalists for the Board of Directors to interview.  We hope to have a decision by February.

 

The task forces are sharing their recommendations with the Board of Directors.   They will move forward with actions starting in February.  Their work positions AAIDD well for the future.  The 11th Edition of the Terminology and Classification Manual is busy as well.

 

The Support Brokerage and Service Coordination/Case Management Task Force will begin its work in February.  The Fellows Task Force starts its work in January.  If anyone still wants to join either of these groups, please let me know.

 

The conference in Providence, Rhode Island looks like one to not be missed.  Not only is there a great program, but many of the task forces plan to hold meetings then.  It will be a wonderful opportunity to talk about many issues.  Particularly for people newer to the field, it will be a time to connect to others who share their interests.

 

If you have any comments, questions, or want to get involved, please feel free to contact me at jpierson@arcfc.org.

 

I wish all of you a happy and healthy new year!

 

Thank you.

 

Sincerely,

 

 

Joanna Pierson

President
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